
 
You and your child are invited to attend a ‘Teddy Bears’ 

Picnic’ on Thursday 20th June between 12.00-1.00pm. Please 

bring packed lunches to this event and your child’s favourite 

teddy 

 
We will also be holding two ‘Getting to Know You’ sessions. 

These provide an ideal opportunity for your child to meet their 

teacher and spend a little time in their classroom. On these 

occasions, you will be invited to join us for refreshments in the 

hall whilst the children are in their new classrooms. This 

provides a good opportunity for you to get to know some of 

our team and to ask any questions that you have informally as 

well as meeting other new parents and carers. These sessions 

will take place on Monday 1st July 10.00am – 11.00am and 

Tuesday 2nd July 1.30pm-2.30pm. Children are welcome to 

attend one or both sessions and we hope that you will be able 

to join us.  


